
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 1:21 PM
To: 'David Allen'; Tom Curran
Subject: RE: Red Top Electric site - Emeryville, CA

Hello Tom, David, 
 
I appreciate the update and your efforts.  Please use this email as documentation of acceptance of your request for extension.  In 
regards to the Geotracker Compliance and Information requests, I suggest we observe an October 14th deadline, and in regards 
to a work plan, I'll suggest a November 18th deadline.  I would suspect that should be enough time to accomplish those tasks, 
but do let me know if you encounter difficulties.  I'll update Geotracker shortly to reflect the changes. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Allen [mailto:dallen@aquascienceengineers.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 12:10 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Tom Curran 
Subject: Red Top Electric site - Emeryville, CA 
 
Mr. Detterman, 
 
Aqua Science Engineeers (ASE) has been retained by Mr. Tom Curran to deal with the environmental requirements at his 4377 
Adeline Street site in Emeryville, CA.  ASE is currently working on fulfilling the request made by your agency in your July 22, 
2011 letter to Mr. Curran. We have obtained permission form Geotracker to upload reports and data to Geotracker, but have not 
yet done so as we are in the process of gathering the data prior to uploading.  I have visited the site with Mr. Curran, and am 
currently determining the next course of action for the site which will be detailed in workplan as soon as possible.  ASE 
respectfully requests additional time to fulfill your agency's request for information.  Please be assured, ASE and Mr. Curran are 
very interested in completing all of the necessary tasks to gain case closure for this site as soon as possible.  I look forward to 
your response and the opportunity to working with you on this project.  Regards. 
 
David Allen 
Vice President 
Aqua Science Engineers, Inc. 
55 Oak Court, Suite 220, Danville, CA  94526 
925.820.9391 (office) 
925.837.4853 (fax) 
925.819.0963 (mobile) 
dallen@aquascienceengineers.com 
 
 
 


